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Class Action Survey Cited in The
Mercury News

July 16, 2017

The 2017 Carlton Fields Class Action Survey was cited in The Mercury News article, “How Silicon
Valley Silences Sexual Harassment Victims.” The article discusses how in Silicon Valley tech
companies are using non-disclosure agreements and arbitration clauses in sexual harassment
cases. Read the article.
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